
Katerina A. Cechova 

Future for Wildlife Australia in proud to have Katerina as one of our major supporters. 

Katerina is a talented artist from Denmark. Her passion is Animal Rescue Through Art. 

Here is a sample of her work.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The picture is entitled “Don’t let Koalas disappear” that’s why only half the face is 

drawn. Katerina is donating art like this to raise money for the Future of Wildlife 

Australia.   On behalf of all the team, I thank you for your generosity and support. You 

can follow this amazing artist at https://facebook.com/rescue.trough.art 

Adrian O’Connor 
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